
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
All interested parties are hereby given notice that the City of Edmond and 
Oklahoma County District 3, in cooperation with the Oklahoma Department of 
Transportation (ODOT) proposes to widen and reconstruct Covell Road from 
State Highway 74 to Interstate 35.  The consulting firm Triad Design Group, hired 
by the City and County to perform an environmental analysis of the proposed 
improvements, has scheduled a public hearing to discuss the project. 
 
The proposed project extends approximately 9.25 miles from roughly State 
Highway 74 to I-35.  The proposed project segment located within the Corporate 
Limits of the City of Edmond (7.25 miles) includes widening the existing two-lane 
Covell Road facility to a four-lane separated boulevard with ADA compliant 
multipurpose paths on both sides.  The proposed project segment located within 
the unincorporated area of Oklahoma County (2 miles) includes widening the 
existing roadway to a four-lane undivided curb and gutter facility.  Covell Road 
will be built in phases due to the length and costs of the overall project. 
 
The Public Hearing will be held at 6:00 pm, Thursday, November 13, 2008 in the 
Parks Department Room at 2733 Marilyn Williams Drive, Edmond, Oklahoma.  
Representatives from the City of Edmond, Oklahoma County, ODOT and Triad 
Design Group will be in attendance.  Concerned citizens will have the opportunity 
to comment on the Environmental Assessment as completed. 
 
The Environmental Assessment will be available for inspection at City Hall, 24 
East First Street in Edmond, The Edmond Public Library at 10 S. Boulevard in 
Edmond or the Parks Department Building in Mitch Park 2733 Marilyn Williams 
Drive, in Edmond. 
 
Questions prior to the hearing may be directed to Mary Cordell at (405) 752-
1122.  Written statements may be submitted through November 25, 2008 to Ms. 
Cordell at Triad Design Group 3020 Northwest 149th Street, Oklahoma City, Ok.   
73134. 
 
The City of Edmond, as well as Oklahoma County, strives to accommodate the 
needs of all citizens, including those who may be disabled.  If you would like to 
attend this meeting but find it difficult because of a disability, architectural barrier, 
or another special need, please contact Ms. Cordell at the above number.  We 
will make a sincere effort to resolve the problem.  If you require a sign-language 
interpreter at the meeting, please notify Ms. Cordell in writing, at Triad Design 
Group at the above address no later than November 3, 2008. 
 
TRIAD DESIGN GROUP 


